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Willow Lane Community Primary School
Willow Lane

Lancaster

LA1 5PR

Telephone 01524 65880

E-mail head@willow.lancs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mel MacKinnon

March 2021

Dear Applicant,

Key Stage 2 Teacher – 1 Year Fixed Contract
	Grade
	Teachers’ Pay Scale

	Term
	Full Time 

	Contract
	1 Year Fixed

	Start Date
	1st September 2021

	Closing Date
	16th April 2021


Willow Lane is a calm and happy ‘Good’ school where 196 children, staff and parents work closely to create a community feel and achieve high academic standards. We are continually working to make children’s experience with us the best it can be. We have excellent outdoor facilities (including sports pitch, large field, allotment and wildlife area) which we use to embed the curriculum, provide sporting opportunities and to promote a healthy, outdoor lifestyle. 

What are we looking for? We are looking for an enthusiastic and creative teacher to join our brilliant hard working team on the next stage of the school’s journey. We are looking for a teacher who can work effectively with colleagues to ensure that sequences of learning continue and standards remain high. We are looking for a teacher with the skills, willingness and aptitude to become an excellent practitioner who will have significant impact on the outcomes of the children in the class in which they work. We are looking for a teacher who cares about making a difference to the lives of every child in the community we serve and knows that to go on and be the next generation of scientists, explorers and performers, every year of their time with us is precious. The successful candidate will need to have a proven track record of Key Stage 2 teaching which leads to good progress and outcomes. 
What can we offer you? We have a wonderful, enthusiastic and hard-working team – not just of teachers but also support staff, welfare staff and the pastoral team too. We have a rigorous performance management cycle which allows all teachers to develop and have even more impact on learning. We have a personalised curriculum for our community and we offer opportunities for subject/project leadership and professional development in the future. 

Additional details about the post are available from school, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.
Applications – a completed form including a covering letter – need to be received by noon on Friday 16th April and interviews will be held during the week commencing 3rd May.  The interview process is to be finalised closer to the date, to be in line with our current risk assessment.
Thank you for considering the post and I look forward to hearing from you,

Mel MacKinnon
Mel MacKinnon

Headteacher
